
PROVIDER ALERT

IMPORTANT UPDATE ON PROVIDER
SURVEY AND REGISTRATION DEADLINE

DECEMBER 20, 2019

Attached you will find the alert for Provider Survey and Registration Deadline.  Please
feel free to share with your colleagues.

Please click the link to read important information about the deadline for taking the
Optum Provider Survey, receiving required ID/Token information, and registering on with
Optum Maryland's system. 

For questions or issues associated with obtaining tokens or registering on the
Provider Connect system, contact Nicole Fleming at Optum
(nicole.fleming@optum.com, 443-896-0505). 

Click here to access  Provider Survey and Registration Deadline

 

Provider Alerts can be viewed online by clicking on the following link:
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html.

Provider Alerts typically published to the website within 10 business days.
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